
4. URBAN RENEWAL POLICY

The Committee considered a report on the current Urban Renewal Policy. It was agreed that a
seminar would be held on the policy on Thursday 19 September 2002 from 9.00am - 11.00am.

The Committee decided that the Urban Renewal Policy be reviewed in the light of the Local
Government Bill and to achieve more sustainable outcomes, not just for residential zoned land but also
for the urban requirements of industrial, commercial and retail zoned land.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


